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Annual Meeting and Election of Board Members—November 13, 2019 

The meeting was called to order by Kara Long at 5:34 PM.  There were five guests in attendance besides 
Board members.   

Kara Long, our Executive Director, gave a summary of our 2019 events and mentioned that we are applying 
for grants for the roof replacement.  

Leadership Coos starts here in the fall and because they have been here, members of that organization have 
brought us business.  Most of our business now is rentals of one sort or another.  We show very few of our 
own movies which is why we are changing our membership perk to 15% off concessions rather than free  
tickets.  

Laura Fisher talked about our financial situation and that, over the five years we have been in operation, our 
financial position hasn’t changed much. Kara explained that we seem unable to break through to making 
more money because of the deed restriction.  She explained to people what happened and how it really limits 
what movies we can show. The deed restriction on the building limits showing of mainstream movies to those 
that are 5 years old or older. Originally, the City believed there was a 10-year sunset on that clause, but after 
reexamining the paperwork they discovered the restriction runs in perpetuity. The restriction was added to the 
deed at the last minute before signing by the City of Coos Bay Urban Renewal Agency and Coming Attrac-
tions. The last time Coming Attractions was contacted about possibly removing that clause, the owner re-
fused. The restriction hampers our ability to generate revenue in excess of our base operating costs, so im-
provements to the theatre will be slowed.   

June announced the results of the election of the Board.  All current members running were re-elected.  

We Can Use the Drops Again!  

If you have been to any events at the theatre lately that weren’t movies, you may have noticed that some of 
the antique drops have been in use again.  Over the summer the board members and a few other volunteers 
worked for several days to restring the ropes used to suspend the drops.  This involved lowering the drops 
onto the stage without folding or creasing them, cutting off the old ropes, having people in the walkways over 
the stage pull through new ropes (3 per drop) and holding the drops on our shoulders as we tied them up 
again.  Several miles worth of heavy duty rope was used.  While the ones that fell need more repairs and res-
toration, we are very pleased to be able to use some of them again.  Replacing the side, black panels is still 
in the works as well as some other aspects of updating the rigging.  



 Meet Our Newest Board Member—Diane Beggs  
 

 

Diane Beggs has been volunteering since the theatre 
reopened in 2014. She’s worked in concessions, box 
office and the projection booth. She volunteers be-
cause she says that is what she can contribute to 
show her deep appreciation of the history of the build-
ing; and by helping to keep it open, honors the people 
who gave so much to create this wonderful place. 

Diane is a single mother of 3 sons and lives in 
Lakeside, where she started a monthly newsletter 
called the “Lakesidetonian Line.” She started the 
newsletter because she says the only publicity about 
Lakeside was bad publicity and the only news 
Lakeside had was by rumor. She sings in her church 
choir and loves musical theatre. You may have seen 
her in “Nunsense,” “Into the Woods,” and “My Fair  
Lady” at the Liberty Theatre.  

Her hobbies are organic gardening, water aerobics, 
crossword and other word puzzles, watching TV and 
recently square dancing. She hates cooking, but loves 
to eat! 

 
 
 

нлнл .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊǎ 
 

 
.ŀƴƴŜǊ .ŀƴƪ 
/ƻƻǎ .ŀȅ - bƻǊǘƘ .ŜƴŘ wƻǘŀǊȅ 
9Φ [Φ 9ŘǿŀǊŘǎ wŜŀƭǘȅ LLΣ LƴŎ 
CŀǊǊΩǎ IŀǊŘǿŀǊŜ 
DƛōōΩǎ w± 
Iŀƴǎƻƴ-aŜŜƪƛƴǎ !ƴƛƳŀƭ /ƭƛƴƛŎ 
IŀǊǿƻƻŘΣ aŀŎ!ŘŀƳΣ ²ŀǊǘƴƛƪΣ  
     CƛǎƘŜǊ ϧ DƻǊƳŀƴΣ [[/ 
aŎYŀȅΩǎ aŀǊƪŜǘǎ 
{ƻǳǘƘ /ƻŀǎǘ CŀƳƛƭȅ 5ŜƴǝǎǘǊȅ 
²ŀǎǘŜ /ƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ 
т 5ŜǾƛƭǎ .ǊŜǿƛƴƎ /ƻΦ 

нлнл 9ƎȅǇǝŀƴ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ tǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴ  
!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 

.ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

YŀǊŀ [ƻƴƎΣ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΣ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

5ƛŀƴŜ .ŜƎƎǎ 
5ŀǾƛŘ /ŀƭǾƛƭƭƻ 
²ƘƛǘƴŜȅ /ŀƭǾƛƭƭƻ 
WŜǊŜƳȅ /ƻƴǿŀȅ 
!ƭƭŜƴ 9ƭƭƛǎ 

5ŀǾƛŘ 9ƴƎƘƻƭƳ  

[ŀǳǊŀ CƛǎƘŜǊ 
.Ǌƛŀƴ [ŜƛƎƘ 
tŀǳƭ vǳŀǊƛƴƻ 
.ƛƭƭ wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴ 
YŀǊŜƴ wƻōō 

WǳƴŜ ²ƛƭƭƻǳƎƘōȅ 

Don’t forget to bring your membership card to 
the movies for 15% off on all your concessions! 

If you’re not a member yet, you can join the 
next time you come and get your 15% off right 

there! 



WE NEED YOU 
 

to become a 

 
VOLUNTEER 

 
for the  

 

Box Office and Concession Stand. 
  

Free movies, popcorn and FUN. 
 

Please call: 
Kara – 541 808 8295 

or  
June – 541 294-4595 

Looking towards the future means looking up and all around you.  
 
In the case of the Egyptian Theatre it means Warm, Dry and Safe.  Those 3 words are the key to 
saving historic buildings.  
 
Warm: We had a new boiler installed in 2014 before re-opening.  
 
Dry: We need a new roof  
 
Safe: Our community loves the Egyptian Theatre and we know it is safe.   
 
The ETPA has been submitting grants to get a new roof on the flat roof part of the theater, over the 
auditorium. The roof on the stage house in the back was replaced in 2014.  We started the grant 
writing process in what we thought was plenty of time before we had any large issues.  This is 
mostly the case, but at the end of 2019 and beginning of 2020 we discovered a leak in the main 
part of the roof.  Thankfully, the City of Coos Bay staff quickly located the problem and fixed it.  It 
was a crack in the sealing around some vent flashing.  There was no damage from the water that 
got in this time.  The original 1925 roof is under all of those layers so this will be a big job to take it 
all off and start with a new roof.   
 
In order to keep our theater dry, we need a new roof. So, in the next few months, you will see up-
dates on grants that we have received and updates on private donations.  The good news is al-
ready coming in with receiving notification that we have received $10,000 from the Henry Lea Hill-
man, Jr. Foundation and $20,000 from the Coquille Indian Tribe granting foundation.  We’ve also 
received project support from Waste Connections, Inc and the City of Coos Bay as well as dona-
tions of over $12,500 from individuals (you know who you are - THANK YOU!) specifically for the 
roof project.   
 
The estimate for the entire project is around $160K and could be more.  We will be applying for  
additional grants.  Often, a stipulation of grants is a show of community support and/or matching 
funds.  If you would like to make a tax deductible contribution towards the roof replacement, please 
send in the form on the last page of this newsletter.  The Egyptian is a treasure that we want to pre-
serve for many generations to come and the key is warm, dry and safe. 



Sock-ball fight during ñElfò continues to grow 
 
Our community is just fabulous when it comes to giving!  Each year since the Egyptian Theatre reo-
pened, we have had a sock-ball throw that takes place during the showing of ELF over Thanksgiving 
weekend.  The Soroptimist International of the Coos Bay Area washes, sorts, counts and distributes 
the socks to various organizations.  
 
Each year, more and more socks are donated. Here’s how much this tradition has grown: 
 
Year Count 
2014  925  
2015 2024 
2016 2875 
2017 3340 
2018 3392 
2019 3551 
 

If you haven’t participated, mark it on your calendar now.  It’s the Friday night after 
Thanksgiving and again on Saturday.  We look forward to breaking the record again 
this year. 
 
Last year’s recipients included:   
 

 
 
(photo from 2018) 

American Legion

North Bend Schools

Powers SD

Coos Bay Schools

Coquille Schools

Bandon Schools

Myrtle Point Schools

ARK

Community Action

Belloni Ranches

Headstart

The Soroptimist Baby Closet

Bear Cupboard Food Bank Coquille

The Family Center

Bay Area First Step

THE House

Nancy Devereux Center

Homeless Memorial

Teen Foster Shelter

DHS Senior & Disabled

South Coast Gospel Mission

Saturday Community Meal

Backpacks for Kids

SAFE Project Dignity Bags



2020 ETPA Members as of  1/22/2020 

!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ Wŀȅ 
!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ WƻƘƴ ϧ  
.ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ-
!ƴƴ 
!ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ {ǳǎŀƴ 
!ǊƛƪΣ ½ƛȅŀ 
.ŀōŎƻŎƪΣ [ƛƴŘŀ 
.ŀƴƪǎΣ {ƘŜƛƭŀ 
.ŀǊƻƴ CŀƳƛƭȅΣ wƘƻƴŀ 
.ŀǘŘƻǊũΣ !ƭŦǊŜŘŀ ϧ WƛƳ 
.ŜŎƘǘƻƭŘΣ tŀǳƭŀ 
.ŜŜǘƘŀƳ CŀƳƛƭȅΣ ¢ƘŜ 
.ŜƴƴŜǧΣ tŀǩ 
.ŜƴǎƻƴΣ tƘƛƭƛǇǇŀ 
.ŜǊǘƪŀΣ ¢ƻƳ 
.ŜȅŜǊΣ 5ŀƴ 
.ƭƻƳΣ 5ƻƴ ϧ wŜƴŜŜ 
.ƻƻǘƘΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
.ƻȅƴǘƻƴΣ WŜŀƴ 
.ǊŀŘōǳǊȅΣ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 
.ǊŀȅΣ !ƭƛŎŜ 
.ǊŜŎƪŜΣ .ǊŜƴŘŀ 
.ǊƻƻƪǎΣ aŀǊȅƻƴ ϧ 
/ƻǳǊǘƭŀƴŘ 
.ǊƻǿƴΣ !ƭƛŎŜ 
.ǊƻǿƴΣ WƻǎƘ 
.ǳƊƻƴΣ [ƛƴŘŀ 
.ǳƴȅŀǊŘΣ [ƻǊƛŜ 
.ǳǊŘƎΣ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ ϧ 5ƻƴ 
/ŀƭŘŜǊŀΣ /ŀǊƭ 
/ŀƭǾƛƭƭƻΣ 5ŀǾƛŘ ϧ  
²ƘƛǘƴŜȅ 
/ŀƳŜǊƻƴΣ {ǳǎŀƴ 
/ŀǊƭǎƻƴΣ .ǊŀŘ 
/ŀǊǇŜƴǘŜǊΣ CǊŀƴƪ ϧ 
bƻƴŀ 
/ŀǊǾŀƭƘƻΣ 9ƭƭŜƴ 
/ƘƛƭƭŀΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
/ƻƳŦƻǊǘΣ !ƴƴƛŜ ϧ tŀǳƭ 
/ƻƻƴŜȅΣ /ƘǊƛǎ 
/ǊŀōǘǊŜŜΣ Wƻŀƴ ϧ aƛƪŜ 
/ǊŀƴŘŀƭƭΣ /ƘǳŎƪ 
/ǊƻƳōƛŜΣ IƻǿŀǊŘ 
5ŀǾƛǎΣ bƻǊƳŀ 
5ŀȅΣ WŀŎƪƛŜ 
ŘŜ WƻƴƎΣ tŀƳŜƭŀ 
5ŜǘǿƛƭŜǊΣ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ 
5ƻƴŀƭŘǎƻƴΣ IŜƴǊȅ 
5ƻƴŀƭŘǎƻƴΣ {ǘŜǾŜ ϧ Wƻ 
5ƻǾƛƴƎΣ IŜƭŜƴ 
9ŘƳǳƴŘǎΣ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ 
9ƘǊŜƴŘǊŜƛŎƘΣ 5ŜƴƛǎŜ 
9Φ [Φ 9ŘǿŀǊŘǎ wŜŀƭǘȅ LLΣ 
LƴŎΦ  
9ƭƭƛǎΣ WŀƴƛŎŜ ϧ !ƭƭŜƴ 
9ƴƎƘƻƭƳΣ [ǳǇƛǘŀ ϧ 5ŀǾƛŘ 
9ǊƛŎƪǎƻƴΣ YŀǘƘȅ 
CŜǊŜŘŀȅΣ WŀƳƛŜ 
CŜǳǘǊƛŜǊΣ aŀǊȅ 
 

CƛŜƭŘǎΣ aŀǊȅ ϧ wƻōŜǊǘ 
CƛǎŎƘŜǊΣ DŜǊŀƭŘ ϧ Yŀȅ 
CƻǊǊŜǎǘŜǊΣ WƻƘƴ ϧ wǳǘƘ 
CƻǊǊŜǎǘŜǊΣ YŀǘƘƭŜŜƴ 
CƻǿƭŜǊΣ {ǘŜǾŜ 
CƻȄΣ wƛŎƪ 
DŀōŜƭΣ [ŜǎƭƛŜ 
DŀǊǾŜȅΣ WŜǊƻƳŜ 
DŜƛŜǊƳŀƴΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ 
DƭŀǎƎƻǿΣ Wƻŀƴ 
DƻƻŘƳŀƴΣ Wƻŀƴ 
DƻǳƭŘΣ .Ǌƛŀƴ ϧ aƻƭƭȅ 
DǊŀƴŀŘƻΣ YŀǝŜ 
DǊŀȅōƛƭƭΣ aƛƪŜ 
DǊƻōŜƴΣ .Ŝǘǎȅ 
IŀǊŘŜǊΣ aŀǊŎƛŜ ϧ aƛƪŜ 
IŀǊǊƛǎΣ 5ŀƭŜ 
IŀǊǊƛǎΣ IŜƭŜƴ 
IŀǊǊƻƭŘΣ {ŀƭƭȅ 
IŀǊǾŜȅΣ 5ŜǊŜƪ ϧ /ŀǘƘȅ 
IŀǿǘƘƻǊƴŜΣ Dǳȅ 
IŜƴƪŜΣ WƻǎŜǇƘ 
IŜƴƴƛŎƪΣ {ǊΣ aƛƪŜ 
IŜǊƴƛƴƎΣ bƻǊƳ  
IƛƭƭΣ 5ŀǊŎƛ 
IƻŘŘŜǊΣ Wŀƴ 
IƻƻǇŜǊΣ {ǘŜǾŜ ϧ WƻƘŀƴƴŜ 
Iƻǿƭƛƴϥ [ƻǳŘƭȅΣ YŜŀǊȅ ϧ 
IŜŀǘƘŜǊ 
IǳƴǘǎƳŀƴΣ /ƻƴƴƛŜ 
IǳǊōƛǎΣ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ 
WŀƳŜǎΣ aŀǊƎŀƭƭŜŜ 
WƻƘƴǎƻƴΣ 5ŜōǊŀ 5ŜŜ 
WƻƴŜǎΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ ϧ YƛǊƪ 
WƻƴŜǎΣ ¢ƛƴŀ ϧ 5ƻǳƎ 
YŀƭƛƴŀΣ tŜǘŜ 
YŜƛȊŜǊΣ !ƴƴ ϧ tƘƛƭƛǇ 
YŜƭƭŜǊΣ 5ƛŀƴŀ 
YŜƴŘǊƛŎƪΣ Wƻŀƴ ϧ .ƛƭƭ 
YƭŜƛƴΣ bŀƴŎȅ 
YƴǳŘǎŜƴΣ WŜǎǎŜ 
YƻǊŜƛǾŀΣ aΦ WΦ 
YǳōƭƛΣ WǊΦΣ WƛƳ 
[ŀƴƎƭƛƴŀƛǎΣ WŀƴƛŎŜ 
[ŀƴǎƛƴƎΣ .ƛƭƭ ϧ !ƴƴ 
[ŀǊǎŜƴΣ [ȅƴƴ 
[ŀǿǊŜƴŎŜΣ WƻŀƴƛŜ 
[ŜŀΣ WŀƴŜǘ 
[ŜŘŜōƻŜǊΣ ¸ǾƻƴƴŜ 
[ŜƛƎƘΣ .Ǌƛŀƴ 
[ƛǧƭŜŬŜƭŘΣ WŀƴŜ 
[ƛǧƭŜŬŜƭŘΣ [ŜŜ ϧ Wƻƴ 
[ƛǧǊŜƭƭΣ {ǘŜǾŜ ϧ .ŜŎƪȅ 
[ƻǊƛƴŎȊΣ aŀǊƪ ϧ [ŜŀƘ 
[ǳǘƘŜǊΣ /ƘŀǊ 
aŀŎŜΣ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ 
aŀŎȅΣ wƻōŜǊǘ ϧ WŜŀƴ 
aŀƘŀũȅΣ wƻōŜǊǘ 
aŀƴŘŜǊǎΣ 9ǊƴŜǎǘ ϧ {ŀƴŘǊŀ 
aŀǊǝƴΣ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 
 

aŀǧƘŜǿǎΣ ±ŜǊŜƴŀ 
aŎ/ƭŀǊǊŜƴΣ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ ϧ DǊŜƎƻǊȅ 
aŎ/ǊŀǿΣ YŜƴƴŜǘƘ 
aŎ/ǊŜŜǊȅΣ wƻōƛƴ 
aŎ5ƻƴŀƭŘ-²ŜǎǘŎƻǧΣ LƳƻƎŜƴŜ 
aŎbŜƛƭƭΣ WŀŎǉǳŜƭƛƴŜ ϧ 5Ŝƴƴƛǎ 
aŜŘƭƛƴΣ /ȅƴǘƘƛŀ 
aŜŜƪƛƴǎΣ 5ŀƴ 
aŜƭǘƻƴΣ /ŀǊƻƭ ϧ aƛƪŜ 
aƛƪƻǿǎƪƛΣ WǳŘȅ 
aƛƭŜǎΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
aƛƭƭƛŎŀƴΣ ¢ŜǊŜǎŀ ϧ 5ŀǾƛŘ 
aƛƭƭǎΣ ¢ƻƳ ϧ YŀƭŜƴ 
aƻŶǧΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ 
aƻƻƴΣ YŀǘƘǊȅƴ 
aƻǊƎŀƴΣ ±ƛŎƪƛ ϧ WƻŜ 
aƻǊǊƛǎƻƴΣ Wƻŀƴ 
aǳǊǊŀȅΣ ²ŀȅƴŜ ϧ /ŀǊƻƭ 
bƛŎƘƻƭǎΣ 9Ř  
bƛȄΣ tŀƳ ϧ .ŀǊǊȅ 
bƛȄƻƴΣ DŜƻǊƎŜ 
tŜǊǊƛƴΣ tŜǘŜǊ 
tŜǘǊƻŦŜǎΣ aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ 
tƻŀƎŜΣ 5ƻƴŀƭŘ ϧ WƻŀƴƴŜ 
tƻƻƭŜΣ !Ǌǘ ϧ ¢ƻƴƛ 
tǊŜŦƻƴǘŀƛƴŜΣ [ƛƴŘŀ 
tǊƛŎŜΣ bŀƴŎȅ 
tǊƻǳǘȅΣ {ŀƭƭȅ 
vǳŀǊƛƴƻΣ tŀǳƭ 
wŀōƛƴΣ 5ƻƴƴŀ 
wŜŎƪŜƴΣ {ŀǊŀƘ 
wŜƛũΣ 5ŜōǊŀ 
wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ .ƛƭƭ ϧ .ŜŎƪȅ 
wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ [ƛǎŀ 
wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ 
wƛŎƘŀǊŘǎƻƴΣ {ǘŜǾŜ 
wƛŜǘƘΣ WƻƘƴ ϧ bŀǘŀƭƛŜ 
wƻōōΣ LǎŀŀŎ 
wƻōōΣ WƻŜƭ ϧ YŀǊŜƴ 
wƻōōΣ {ŀƳǳŜƭ 
wƻōŜǊǘǎΣ {ǘŜǾŜ 
wƻŘƎŜǊǎΣ 9ƭŜŀƴƻǊ [Φ 
wǳŘŘΣ 5ŜōƻǊŀƘ 
wǳŜƎŜǊΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ ϧ DǊŜƎ 
wǳŜƎŜǊΣ WŀƴŜ ϧ  wƻōƛƴ ϧ 9ƭŜŀƴƻǊ 
wȅŀƴΣ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ 
wȅȊŜōƻƭΣ 9Řƴŀ 
{ŀƛƴǘΣ WŀƴŜǘ ϧ WŜũ 
{ŀǎŀƴƻũΣ wƻōŜǊǘ 
{ŎƘǿŀǊȊŜΣ tŜƎƎȅ ϧ /ǳǊǝǎ 
{ŎƻǾƛƭƭŜΣ DΦ YŜƴǘ 
{ŜƛōŜǊǘΣ wŀǉǳŜƭ 
{ŜƛǇΣ wƻƴ ϧ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ 
{ƘŀǊǇǎΣ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ ϧ {ǳǎŀƴ 
{ƘƛƴƎƭŜƘƻǳǎŜ !ǳǘƻ ϧ {ŀƭǾŀƎŜΣ   
{ƘƻƧƛΣ /Ǌȅǎǘŀƭ 
{ƛƳǇǎƻƴΣ ±ŜǊƴ ϧ WǳŘȅ 
{ƛƳǇǎƻƴΣ ±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀ !ƴƴ 
{ƳƛǘƘΣ /ƻǊȅ 
{ƴȅŘŜǊΣ Wǳŀƴƛǘŀ 

{ƴȅŘŜǊΣ tŀǘ ϧ Dŀƛƭ 
{ƻǳǘƘŎƻŀǎǘ CŀƳƛƭȅ 5ŜƴǝǎǘǊȅ   
{ǘŀŎƪΣ tŀǘǊƛŎƪ 
{ǘŀƳǇŜǊΣ ¢ƻƳ ϧ Wƻŀƴ 
{ǘŜǇƘŜƴǎΣ aŀǊƪ ϧ aŀŘŜƭƛƴŜ 
{ǝŎƪƭŜǊΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
{ǘƻŎƪŜǊǘΣ aŀǊȅ-aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ 
{ǘƻũŜƭΣ WƻŜ 
{ǘƻƭƭΣ !ƭƛǎƻƴ ϧ ²ŀȅƴŜ 
{ǳƴŘΣ .ǊŜƴŘŀ 
{ǳƴŘΣ LǊŜƴŜ 
{ǿŀũƻǊŘΣ 5ŜōǊŀ 
{ǿŜŜǘΣ [ƛǎŀ 
{ǿŜƴǎƻƴΣ WǳŘȅ ϧ 9Ř 
¢ŀƭōƻȅΣ 5Ŝŀƴ ϧ [ƛƴŘŀ 
¢ŀȅƭƻǊΣ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ 
¢ŀȅƭƻǊΣ 5ŀǾƛŘ 
¢ƛƭǘƻƴΣ 5ŀǾŜ ϧ WŀƴŜǘ 
¢ƻŘŘΣ /ŀǊƻƭ ϧ 5ƻƴ 
¢ƻƭƛǾŜǊΣ [ƻǳƛǎŜ bΦ 
¢ƻǊǊŜǎΣ aŀǊǾŜƭ 
±ŀƭŜǊƛƻΣ aŀǊƛŜ 
±ŀƴIƻǊƴΣ {ŀǊŀƘ 
±ŜǊƎŜǊΣ {ŜƴΦ WƻŀƴƴŜ 
±ƛǊƎƛƭƛΣ Dŀƛƭ 
²ŀƎƴŜǊΣ 5ƛŎƪ ϧ WǳŘȅ 
²ŀǘǎƻƴΣ {ǳǎŀƴ 
²ŜƎƴŜǊΣ WƻƘƴ ϧ .ŜǘƘ 
²ŜƴȊŜƭΣ [ƛǎŀ 
²ŜǎǘŎƻǧΣ wƻƴ   
²ŜǎǘƻƴΣ {ƪƛǇ ϧ YŀǊŜƴ 
²ƘŜŜƭŜǊΣ 5ƛŀƴŀ 
²ƘƛǧȅΣ ¢ŜǊƛ ϧ WƻƘƴ 
²ƘƛǘǿŜǊΣ YŀǘƘȅ ϧ wƛŎƘŀǊŘ 
²ƛƭƭƻǳƎƘōȅΣ WǳƴŜ 
²ƻƻŘǎΣ WŜŀƴƴŜ ϧ {ǘŜǾŜ 
¸ƻǳǎǘΣ [ƛƻƴŜƭ 



Egyptian Theatre Roof  or  Restoration Fund 2020 Donation (circle one)  

Name 
  

Date 
  

Address   

City, State, Zip 
  

 
  

     o  $25.00          o $50.00 o  $100.00      o  $250.00      o$500.00            Other   _______________   

Please make your checks payable to “ETPA” and return this form and your donation to ETPA, 229 S Broadway, Coos 
Bay, OR 97420.  If you prefer to make your donation with a credit card, please fill out the information sign and mail.   

Thank you!                                                            Circle one:  VISA      MasterCard 

Credit Card # 
  
  

 
3 digit Security Code  ___________ 

Exp.  Date: 
  
  _Signature__ 
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